
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 

Highlights of the October 21, 2021 Meeting 

 

At the October 21, 2021 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 

1. Received a presentation from Dr. Donna Turner on “Evaluating the impact of the COVID-19 

pandemic on new cancer diagnoses, oncology care, and cancer screening in Manitoba”. 

 

2. Received a presentation from Mr. Brent Gibson on “Confidentiality and the Personal Health 

Information Act (PHIA)”. 

 

3. Received the President’s Report. 

 

4. Approved the Financial Statements for the four-month period ending August 31, 2021. 

 

5. Approved the appointment of Ms. Mary Beth Taylor as Chair of the Community Connections 

Committee. 

 

6. Approved Associate Category Privileges for Dr. Brady Anderson and Active Privileges for Dr. Veena 

Agrawal and Dr. Tyler Peikes. 

 


